
 

 

NEWSLETTER December 2024 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE 

CITY CONTACTS 

City Offices:  435-752-1310.  2525 N 600 E.  Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 

North Park Police:  435-753-7600.  2575 N 600 E  

Fire Dept-Station 120:  435-716-9527.  2005 N 1200 E 

North Logan Library:  435-755-7169.  475 E 2500 N 

Recreation Dept:  435-760-1644.  220 E 2850 N 

Animal Control:  435-753-7555 

North Park Court:  435-563-6923. 113 E Center, Hyde Park 

Holiday hours visit www.northlogancity.gov (Home Page Calendar) 

The one City Council meeting in December will take place 
on Wednesday, December 11

th
, at 6:30 p.m., in the City 

Council Chambers at the North Logan City offices (2525 N 
600 E).  In December, the City Council will hold a public 
hearing regarding the sewer bond, to pay for a portion of the 
sewer trunkline to Logan.  There will be a consideration of a bid 
to install a chlorine contact chamber at the North Logan Water 
Treatment Plant.  There will also be discussions of dates and 
times for upcoming City Council meetings in 2025. 
 

The Planning Commission will only meet once in December, 
on Thursday, December 12th at 6:30 p.m. in the Council 
Chambers of the North Logan City offices.  The Planning 
Commission tentatively plans to hold workshops, public 
meetings, or work session discussions on the following topics:  
Review of draft General Plan chapters and content; and,  
Review of a Preliminary Plat and Subdivision Improvement 
Plans for a proposed 55+ single-family subdivision on Parcel 
ID: 04-060-0027. 
 

General Plan Re-Write Progress:  To follow along with progress 
on the General Plan Rewrite project, or to submit public comments 
or surveys regarding the plan, please visit the project website:  
NLCPLAN.ORG 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you would  like to receive the meeting agendas via email, please 
send an email requesting so to marie@northlogancity.gov to be 
added to the email list. 
 

If you do have questions or concerns about any city-related items, 
the best way to receive answers is to reach out directly to the 
appropriate city department head.  Either call (435)752-1310 or  
find their email listed on our website at northlogancity.org 
 

 

GARBAGE PICK UP (Cans need to be out by 6 a.m.) 
 

Pick-up days for all North Logan garbage services are on either 
Thursdays or Fridays depending on your area.  Recycling is still 
picked up every other week, and green waste is picked up every 
week during the green waste pick-up season (Apr. 1-Oct. 31).  
Also, for holidays, if your service day falls during the week of an 
observed holiday, your service that week may be delayed by one 
day, but you should still put your cans out on your regular day 
(also note that WM may pick up on Saturday if your service is  
delayed a day).  If you have questions about your specific regular 
pick-up day, please call us at 435-752-1310 and select Option 1. 

NORTH PARK POLICE 

"It is Christmas in the heart that puts Christmas in the air." 
~W.T. Ellis 

 

We've had some early snowstorms here in North Logan that 
make us all hopeful for a white Christmas and for great skiing 
and sledding all winter long.  We're so fortunate to live in this 
community where we know and love our neighbors, and where 
no problem is bigger than the relationships we have with each 
other. 
 

As we look forward to a new year, let’s embrace the joy and 
peace that Christmas brings, and hold close the values that 
make North Logan such a remarkable place to live.  From my 
family to yours, I wish you all a merry and bright Christmas.  
Thank you for making North Logan a community where the 
spirit of the holidays shines year-round. 

Warmly, 

Mayor Peterson 

GOVERNMENT MEETINGS (Agendas: pmn.utah.gov) 

Ready or not, winter is here to stay.  When the snow flies, our 
city snowplow drivers are hindered in their ability to quickly 
remove the snow from the roads when cars are parked illegally 
on the street.  Please remember: 
 

Parking restrictions outlined: 
 

11-604 Winter Street Maintenance-Overnight Parking 
Prohibited 
No person shall park a vehicle or trailer on any roadway or  
city-owned parking lot without it being attended by someone 
able to immediately remove the same between the hours of 
midnight (12:00) a.m. and six o’clock (6:00) a.m. of any day, 
beginning November 1

st
 and ending March 31

st
 of the following 

year, except health care professionals and/or emergency 
support personnel during emergency calls. 
 

Our officers will be issuing citations to those who violate 
the overnight parking ordinance.  
 

We ask that you clean the snow from the sidewalks in front of 
your home.  Please remember, it is against the law to push or 
blow snow into the street.  We want our residents to navigate 
through the storms safely.  This is a great time to go out and 
inspect your vehicle’s equipment.  Do your tires have proper 
traction, or are they bald?  Please consider replacing them if 
needed.  If your windshield wipers are cracked or broken, they 
cannot adequately clear snow or water from the windshield. 
 

When going out, please brush/scrape ALL the snow from your 
windshields and allow time for them to defrost.  Often, officers 
see motorists who have scraped a 6” peephole for the driver to 
look through, while the rest of the car windows are covered 
with ice or snow.  Speed is a large contributing factor in 
crashes.  When winter conditions are present, slow your 
speed, increase your following distance, and allow yourself 
plenty of time to reach your destination.  Consider the peace  
of mind that comes by being prepared with a winter emergency 
kit in your car.  A good winter kit consists of a warm coat, 
gloves, stocking, water bottles, extra food, a flashlight and 
batteries, and a strong tow strap, as a minimum. 
 

If there are questions or concerns that we can answer, please 
feel free to contact our office at 435-753-7600.  Our office is 
open during normal business hours M-F, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
Season’s greetings from all the officers and staff at the North 
Park Police Department. 

~Kent Goodrich, Chief of Police~ 

We want to wish our dear citizens of North Logan City,  
a very safe and Happy Holiday Season with your loved 
ones. 
 

We are grateful for all that you do to make North Logan 
City the best place to call home! 

http://www.northlogancity.org
http://nlcplan.org/
mailto:marie@northlogancity.org
http://northlogancity.org/
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/
https://northlogan.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=ordinances#name=11-604_Winter_Street_Maintenance-Overnight_Parking_Prohibited
https://northlogan.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=ordinances#name=11-604_Winter_Street_Maintenance-Overnight_Parking_Prohibited


 

Newsletter Editor: marie@northlogancity.gov 
Note that you can also find all of our newsletters 
online at: northlogancity.gov/newsletter/ 

Triple Threat Fitness M/W/F:  Join Lou's  
Triple Threat Aerobic classes!  It includes  
10-12 classes a month, with a variety of  
exercises, including HIIT, Tabata, Yoga,  
Pilates, HIGH Fitness, and more.  Classes  
are M, W, & F.  Cost is $9 per month. 
 

Kids are welcome to come and run around 
but babysitting is NOT provided.  Located at 
the indoor Hansen Family Sports Complex 
(HSC) at 220 E 2850 N (behind Eccles Ice 
Center).  Come and try it out! 
 

For the schedule and to register go to:  
northloganrec.org 
 

For the following programs noted with ** 
Please go online for more  
details and to register at  
northloganrec.org or scan 
this QR Code to be taken 
directly to the their website! 
 

Youth Winter Indoor Soccer League**: 
Get a team together and come join our     
competitive youth soccer league for U9-U15.  
Games are 6v6 on a quarter field and will all 
take place on Saturdays.  For $380 per team, 
come  compete and have some fun!  Ref fees 
are $10 per game. 
 

Cache Valley Fencing**:  Calling all adults 
and kids 7+ years old!  Discover the world of 
fencing with our special December offer.   
Enjoy a month of FREE training and unleash 
your inner fencer!  Please email us at  
cvfencingacademy@gmail.com to RSVP and 
for further details.  #freedecember 
 

Little Leapers**:  Sign your kids up for  
gymnastics! There are classes for kids as 
young as 1 year old!  A new session will start 
in January.  Look online for more information 
at northloganrec.org 
 

Coming Soon - Girls Just Wanna Have Fun 
Night:  Taylor’s Version:  Calling all  young 
Swifties!  Get ready for an enchanting  
evening at Girls Just Wanna Have Fun  
Night:  Taylor’s Version, perfect for girls  
ages 7-13.  On Friday, February 21st, dive 
into the magical world of Taylor Swift with 
exciting games, creative crafts, and lively 
activities inspired by her iconic albums and 
songs! 
 

Youth Soccer**:  Calling all future soccer 
players!  North Logan Youth Soccer  
registration starts January 1st for ages 3 thru 
15.  Cost is $35-$45 per child depending on 
age. The season will begin in April.  Can’t 
wait to see you on the field!  For more info, 
please visit:  northloganrec.org 
 

12 Days of Christmas:  Watch out for our  
12 Days of Christmas activity countdown!  
Check out North Logan Recreation’s social 
media for different fun holiday activities that 
you can do with your family to get in the 
Christmas spirit!  Activities will start being 
posted on Friday, December 13th so mark 
your calendars so you don’t miss the fun! 
 

 

Parks & Rec Continued   
 

PARKS & RECREATION PARKS & RECREATION - Cont’d 

Silent Santa**:  This Christmas season, we 
will be having our 6th Silent Santa event on 
Sat., December 14th.  This will be 
an opportunity for all children with 
disabilities to come and get some 
extra time with Santa Claus.  This 
will be a one-family-at-a-time 
scheduled visit.  No waiting in line, 
and no rush to visit Santa Claus! 
For sign ups, visit northloganrec.org 
 

Letters to Santa**:  Santa wants to hear  
what the children of North  
Logan wish for this Christmas!  
Santa will make sure to get a 
letter back to each child, so be 
sure to include their mailing  
address on their letter to Santa!  
There will be mail boxes for their 

letters at the North Logan Library, HSC, and 
the City Office starting Monday, November 
18th.  Make sure all letters are in by Saturday, 
December 7th! 
 

Holiday Lighting Contest**:  What’s your 
level of Christmas spirit?  Show it on the  
outside by decorating your house 
in lights and decorations!  Or  
nominate someone worthy of  
1st, 2nd, or 3rd place!  Go to  
northloganrec.org and fill out 
the form to nominate someone!  
The rules are as follows: 

• All lighting displays need to be completed 
by the resident and not by a professional 
lighting company to be considered in the 
contest. 

• You must be a North Logan resident. 
 

Holiday Break Activities**: 

• Sports Sampler – Come do a different 
sport per day Dec 27th-28th!  This will be   
for ages 5-13 years old and will be held at 
the HSC Building: 

 

3rd-8th Grade: 

 Rugby:  Dec 27th, 4 - 5:30 p.m. 

 Badminton:  Dec  27th, 6 - 7:30 p.m. 

 Field Hockey:  Dec 28th, 6 - 7:30 p.m. 

 Volleyball:  Dec  28th, 8 - 9:30 p.m. 

K-2nd Grade: 

 Kickball:  Dec 27th, 4 - 5:30 p.m. &     
Dec 28th, 6 - 7:30 p.m. 

• New Year’s at Noon (10:30 a.m.) – Join us 
on Saturday, December 28th from 10:30 
a.m. to Noon at Green Canyon High 
School, and give your kids an opportunity 
to celebrate New Year’s and still make it to 
bed on time! 

• Open Play at HSC – Come to the Hansen 
Sport Complex on Monday, December 30th 
from 9 a.m.-11 a.m. to get your wiggles out 
and play with your new toys! 

 

Please visit northloganrec.org for more Info. 
 

Green Canyon Grooming:  Watch future  
newsletters for details regarding grooming  
of Green Canyon for Cross Country Skiing.  
This program is a joint effort between Nordic 
United, the US Forest Service, and North  
Logan City. 

NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY 

December Library Events 
 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

The library will be closing early on 
Christmas Eve, Dec. 24th at 1:00 p.m. 

And we will be closed on 
Wednesday, December 25th 

We will also close early on December 31st  
at 4:00 p.m., and will be closed 

on January 1st 

Happy Holidays & Happy New Year! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Santa Story Time:  We are excited to  
welcome back Santa Claus to our story time 
on Thurs., December 12th from 5:30 to 7:30 
p.m.  We will have two more sessions on Fri., 
December 13th at 10:10 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.  
All ages are welcome to attend each of the 
story times.  We will have photos with Santa 
and a special treat for those who attend. 
 

Giving Tree:  We are collecting gifts for the 
Little Lambs Foundation for Kids.  You can 
come to the library to pick the gift tag you 
would like to purchase for the child from our 
tree.  Let a library staff member know which 
item you have along with your name and 
phone number.  Then return the unwrapped 
gift to the library with the tag taped to the gift.  
All gifts need to be returned to the library by 
Sat., December 14th.  Thank you for your  
support! 
 

Food for Fines:  Bring in one item of food to 
waive $1.00 off your account from now until 
Tues., December 31st.  Food cannot be  
counted toward lost or damaged items.  The 
food bank is currently in need of the following 
items:  sugar, flour, baking soda, chocolate 
chips, baking powder, cooking oil, brownie 
mixes, cake mixes, canned fruit, jelly, jam, 
canned pumpkin, canned tuna, canned  
chicken, and any other canned good items.   
All are welcome to participate in this food 
drive.  Thank you for your donations! 
 

Library Fundraising Event:  Jane Austen 
Dinner and Ball (15 and older):  Come and 
support our third annual library fundraising 
event on Sat., February 22nd from 6:00 to 
10:00 p.m. at Riverwoods Conference Center.  
Join us for an evening of music, dancing, 
dance instruction, a delicious meal, and a book 
signing with our author keynote speaker.  Our 
guest author’s name will be released at a later 
date.  Tickets for this event will go on sale on 
Mon., November 18th.  All proceeds go directly 
to support the library and the new community 
center.  Thank you for your support each year! 
 

Chess and Checkers Club (All Ages):  
Come play with us every Tuesday from 4:00 to 
6:00 p.m.  We have a wonderful volunteer who 
will be there to help teach others how to play, if 
needed.  This program is for all ages. 
 

Story Time is every Tuesday and Friday at 
10:10 a.m. for Toddlers and 11:00 a.m. for  
all ages.  Story time will be cancelled on  
December 24th.  Our yoga story time is every 
fourth Tuesday of the month.  Yoga mats will 
be provided.  No sign-up is required. 

 
Library Events Continued   
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Newsletter Editor: marie@northlogancity.gov 
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NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY- Cont’d 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 

The December Senior luncheon will be on 
Mon., December 2nd, from 11:00 a.m. thru 
2:00 p.m.  The luncheon takes place at 
Chuck-A-Rama, on 138 S. Main Street, in 
Logan.  As Chuck-A-Rama has increased 
prices by $2, the cost for the senior lunch  
is now $7 per person and is only for current 
North Logan residents who are 60 years 
old or older.  No need to RSVP.  But, 
please note that the hours to receive  
the North Logan Resident discount are  
between 11:00 a.m. thru 2:00 p.m.   
Outside of those hours, you will be required 
to pay full price (which is now $13.75).  
Don’t forget to also bring your North Logan 
Library card to get the reduced rate! 
 

The January 2025 Senior Luncheon will 
take place on Monday, January 6th at  
11:00 a.m. 
 

Please also check the North Logan  
Recreation website for information  
regarding senior citizen programs at:  
northloganrec.org -  as well as info  
located in this newsletter for senior citizen  
programs at the North Logan Library. 

Teen Activity:  Come join us at the library on 
Wed., December 18th from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m.  
We will be watching the movie, “Elf” and 
having a cereal bar. 
 

Adult Bingo (18 and older) will be on Tues., 
December 3rd at 7:00 p.m. in the library’s 
meeting room.  This month we will be doing 
white elephant bingo.  Please bring a gift that 
is wrapped to share with the group.  It will 
continue to be held every first Tuesday of the 
month.  Bring your friends and family with you 
for an enjoyable game of bingo.  Win prizes 
and have some fun! 
 

Game Night (18 and older):  Come join us on 
Fri., December 20th!  This will be on every 
third Fri. of the month from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 
p.m.  You are welcome to bring your games to 
share with the group. 
 

Bridgerland Artists (18 and older):  Come 
join our new paint group, Bridgerland Artists!  
Painters 18 and older are welcome to join the 
group.  You will need to bring your own paint 
supplies.  The library will provide tables and 
chairs.  The group will meet in the library's 
meeting room every Monday from 9:30 a.m.  
to 1:30 p.m.  We hope to see you there! 
 

Adult Craft Night (18 and older):  Learn to do 
holiday embroidery with Deborah Hirschi.  No 
experience is needed for this craft.  She will 
teach how to do the individual stitches.  This 
class will be held on Thurs., December 19th 
from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.  This is a free class.  
This class is for ages 18 and older.  Sign-up  
is required. 
 

Morning Book Club (18 and older) is held 
every second Thursday of the month at 9:00 
a.m.  We will be reading “I Will Always Write 
Back” by Martin Ganda.  There are copies 
available at the library’s front desk.  Use this 
link to sign up for the book club:  https://
forms.gle/b7spr6CzsswRMw2b6 
 

Fiber Crafts (18 and older) will be held every 
first and third Tuesday of the month.  Come 
stitch and share stories with your friends, and 
make some new friends along the way!  They 
meet from 12:30 to 2:00 p.m.  No sign-up is 
required. 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  If your child is under the 
age of 8, an adult will need to stay and 
supervise the child at the individual 
programs.  Thank you for your support! 
 

CANCELLED FOR DECEMBER - Computer 
Classes (65 and older):  We will be taking a 
break from the class for the holidays.  More 
details to come on our website.  
 

CANCELLED FOR DECEMBER - Evening 
Book Club (18 and older) will be held every 
fourth Wednesday of the month from 7:00 to 
8:00 p.m.  We will take a break during 
December and will pick up in January.  We will 
be reading the book “The Echo of Old Books” 
by Barbara Davis for January’s book club.  
There are copies available at the library’s front 
desk.  Use this link to sign up for the book club:  
https://forms.gle/EKpJHzJGA8jXAKXh9 
 

 

 

Library Events Continued  

1,000 Books Before Kindergarten Program:  
This FREE reading program encourages  
reading with your child at a young age to  
foster the love of reading!  This program is for 
children ages birth to 5 years old, and a library 
card is NOT required to participate.  The child 
can earn prizes along the way and will receive 
a booklet to keep track of their reading.  The 
money for the booklets was kindly donated by 
the ‘Friends of the North Logan City Library.’  
We are so thankful for this contribution!  This 
program is ongoing.  You can sign up anytime.  
Grab your booklet from the library today!   
Register your child on our website at:  
www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

Special Needs Art Day and Story Time  
with Gracie our Dog Friend:  Please join us 
on Wed., December 4th from 10:30 a.m. to 
11:30 a.m.  Siblings are welcome to attend,  
as well.  This program will be held every first 
Wednesday of the month unless otherwise 
noted.  We will be joined by Gracie, the  
library’s dog friend.  She will be there to  
cuddle and listen to stories read by Barbara 
Abbott.  The children will have fun creating a 
piece of art!  Each month we will have a fun 
art project and stories.  No sign-up is  
required for this program at this time. 
 

Kids Craft:  We will be painting salt dough 
ornaments.  It will begin on Mon., December 
9th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  This program is for 
ages 1 to 11 and will be held every second 
Monday of the month unless there is a holiday.  
All of the supplies are included.  Sign-up is 
required. 
 

Kaleidoscopes for STEAM Club:  Join us  
on Wed., December 11th from 4:30 to 5:30 
p.m. to learn about kaleidoscopes and make 
your own. 
 

Robotics Club:  Come join us for our  
Robotics Club on Thurs., December 5th from 
4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  We have two amazing  
volunteers who are excited to teach ages 8  
to 12 about robotics.  Monthly sign-ups are  
required to attend this program. 
 

Culture Club:  Come learn about different 
holidays from around the world!  This program 
will be held on Tues., December 17th from 4:30 
to 5:30 p.m.  Bring the whole family to learn 
more about different cultures for the upcoming 
months.  Have fun doing activities as a family!  
Sign-up is required for this program.  All ages 
are welcome to attend. 
 

Lego Club:  Where your imagination is  
enlarged and there are endless possibilities  
to create what you desire!  Come on Mon., 
December 16th, from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  All 
ages are welcome to attend.  This program  
will be held every third Monday of the month. 
 

Teen Book Talk:  Are you tired of reading  
the same book as others in a book club?  
Well, this is the club for you!  Come share  
your love for reading with others your age.  
Discuss what you are reading and recommend 
books to teens your age.  Join us on Wed., 
December 18th from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  Drop in 
for an adventurous discussion and a snack.  
The club will be led by a member of our Teen 
Advisory Board. 
 

Library Events Continued  

DUP - RALPH SMITH CAMP 

NORTH LOGAN LIBRARY - Cont’d 

You can sign up for any of our events by 
going to the following link: 

 

www.northloganlibrary.org/events 
 

OR 
 

USE THE FOLLOWING QR CODE: 

 

Daughters of Utah Pioneers  
meet monthly.  Text Becky  
at (435) 760-4343 for more 
info on time and location. 

NORTH LOGAN YOUTH COUNCIL 

In November, the North Logan Youth Council 
had a Veterans Appreciation activity.  At this 
meeting, council members prepared gift bags 
for the veterans of our community.  After 
splitting into groups, our youth council 
members delivered the gifts, and made sure 
that our veterans felt both remembered and 
appreciated by visiting them.  Thank you, 
veterans for your service! 
 

Thank you, as well, to so many of you who 
donated to our cereal drive for the Little 
Lambs Foster Family Night.  We live in such 
an incredible community.  Merry Christmas!  
 

-Talmage Amado, NLYC Mayor-  
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We ask you to please keep in mind that when 
snow is forecast, it is helpful when our citizens 
remove vehicles, trailers, garbage cans, etc. 
from the roadway.  By doing this, our plow 
drivers are able to clear the entire road,  
which helps prevent bottlenecking, as well  
as damage to vehicles and property.  We  
appreciate everyone's cooperation during our 
winter months!  Thank you for your support!! 
 

Also, when clearing the snow from your  
driveways, please remember it is against the 
law to push or blow snow into the street, as it 
is a danger to drivers and plowers.  Please 
also be sure to clean the snow from the  
sidewalks in front of your home for the safety 
of the elderly, people in wheelchairs, and  
children trying to pass on their way to school.  
Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

SNOW PLOWING ON CHRISTMAS DAY 
Special thanks to the fastest, and most  
amazing snow plow crew in the world.  We 
believe they deserve a break to be with their 
families.  So, if we have a white Christmas, 
the plow crew will not start at their normal 
hour of 4 a.m.  Instead, they will start  
plowing around noon on Christmas day. 

STREETS 

STORMWATER 

NLC - BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT 

For updates on the Community Center and other city 
construction projects please go to the following link 
for our city website for more info: http://
northlogancity.org/construction-projects/ 

GOOGLE FIBER 

If you are leaving town this holiday season 
for any period of time, ensure that your 
heater stays on to avoid any water pipes 
from freezing! 

North Logan City sewer rates are based on a  
six month average winter WATER usage 
(November – April).  This is done to ensure  
that the average water usage does not include 
culinary water used outdoors in the summer.  
Your Winter Average is recalculated each year 
in June, so using less water during winter 
months by turning off your sprinkler system 
and watching for leaks, can help you save 
money on your utility bill all year. 
 

For more information, please see our website 
at: northlogan.municipalcodeonline.com/  
and go to Master Fee Schedule.  

SEWER 

December is here and that means snow is 
coming.  Here are a few reminders concerning 
snow and our storm drain system: 
 

1. Do not pile snow on any storm drain and 
keep the snow out of the curb and gutter. 

2. Keep your snow on your property and 
don't pile it in the streets. 

3. Avoid overusing ice melt to keep pollutants 
out of the storm drain system. 

 

A few other reminders: 

1. Leaves are still falling.  Our city truck is out 
and about sweeping gutters.  Please assist 
us in keeping leaves away from drains.  
Thanks for all your efforts already made. 

2. As much as possible, keep any mud on 
your property, and clean up after yourself if 
a mess is made. 

3. Avoid storing materials or trash cans and 
other objects on the road for long periods.  
This will assist us with plowing and sweep-
ing, and will help ensure a functioning 
storm drain system. 

 

Thank you for your efforts and cooperation to 
help ensure we have a clean city. 

Happy Holidays!  Assisting Hands  
Home Care is here to provide 
compassionate, personalized  
in-home care for your loved  
ones.  This month, we’re  
launching our Holiday Cheer Program to 
bring warmth and joy through festive 
activities and companionship.  Whether it's 
decorating the house, wrapping gifts, 
preparing a special meal, or simply sharing  
a conversation, Assisting Hands is here to 
make the season brighter!  We’re grateful 
for our incredible clients, families, and 
caregivers who make our work so 
meaningful.  If you or a loved one need  
in-home care, call us at (435) 216-3126 — 
we’re here to help! 
 

Visit us at 2072 N. Main Street, North Logan, 
UT 84341 -- Call us at (435) 216-3126 -- Find 
us at: www.assistinghandslogan.com 

WATER METER LIDS 

We want to remind our 
residents to please be mindful 
and careful of the North Logan 
City water meter lids on your 
property.  No one is allowed to 
open these lids or tamper with 
them in any way (including homeowners, 
contractors, utility workers, etc.) except for 
official North Logan City staff.  If you are 
confronted with any issues regarding these, 
please contact the City offices at (435)752-
1310, and you will be directed to the 
appropriate staff member who will be happy 
to assist you.  These meter lids have very 
sensitive antennas that can be easily broken 
or damaged.  This not only interferes with 
the signal that gives the city the correct read 
from the meters with which to charge 
homeowners for their culinary water use; but 
when damaged, city staff has to go in and 
replace these components, which is not an 
easy, nor inexpensive task.  Please keep in 
mind that any damages done to the meters 
or antennas which results in replacement, 
will be done so at the homeowners’ 
expense.  Please also make sure that these 
meter lids on your property remain clear of 
obstructions such as overgrown grass, 
vegetation, bark or other landscaping, 
vehicles, lawn decorations, etc.  These 
obstructions not only interfere with the signal 
used to obtain correct reads; the city also 
needs access for emergencies, as well as 
for maintenance.  We greatly appreciate 
your cooperation. 

Google Fiber installation will be ongoing throughout 
the fall and winter.  Homeowners with secondary 
water lines on their property should keep an eye out 
for any issues.  With water off for the winter, it will be 
difficult to notice any secondary water lines being hit 
during the Google Fiber installation process.  Please 
keep an eye out for any issues! 

If you go to the city website at: 
northlogancity.org and click on the “I want 
to” tab, you will be given an option to “Report 
a Problem.”  There are quick-forms for work 
orders for the following departments:  
General Comment, Facilities, Parks, Streets, 
Utilities, and Code Enforcement.  These 
forms are a great opportunity to report a 
concern/work order for the City staff to fix! 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

We have seen an increase in the use of 
flushable wipes entering our wastewater 
system.  Contrary to being labeled as 
"flushable," flushable wipes are a major 
problem for our sewer system.  Unlike toilet 
paper, flushable wipes do not break down 
easily in water.  Flushable wipes tend to 
form large clumps that can block city sewer 
lines, and even your home's sewer service 
line, leading to future issues and backups.  
The safest way to dispose of flushable 
wipes is to discard them in the trash, not 
the toilet!  Even if a product is considered 
flushable, it's best to avoid flushing it. 

Please welcome these new businesses to NLC!: 

• Alders Nest - Home cleaning / Soap 
making (Home Based Business) 

• Armandos Garage - Auto repair service 
(Home Based Business) 

• Fun Unlimited - Game arcade / Buy, sell, 
or trade cards, movies & music (1950 N. 
Main Street) 

• Maurices - Retail Sales of Women’s 
Apparel (1750 N. Main Street) 

• Resilience Services - Assisted living for 
adults with handicaps (140 E 2200 N) 

• Spencer Gifts - Retail Sales of Gifts / 
Novelties (1496 N. Main Street) 

• Targeted Functional Health – Online 
sales (Home Based Business) 

• Techy Utah - Electronics / Phone Repair 
(1550 N. Main Street -- Inside Walmart) 

NEW BUSINESSES IN NORTH LOGAN 

SEWER RATES 
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